
Curriculum Connections February, 2012:  First Graders combined math with the outdoors.  

Partners traced shadows and measured them with nonstandard units.  Returning to their 

shadows after a group discussion, students also experienced a lesson on the earth’s rotation! 

 

        

        

         


